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Kay Dewinski

From: Julie Jones (L&P_CP)

Sent: 27 October 2009 15:19

To: Kay Dewinski

Subject: RE: 4/26(0174) - Sireet Trader Application for John P. Somerville
Kay

In my view this is not a self contained unit and putting signs around the vehicle would cause both a trip hazard and an
eyesore in the town centre. In addition, looking at the photos there would be a risk to members of the public while the
cutting of keys was being carried out | cannot see any safety barriers to stop children climbing in the vehicle or to stop
them interfering with the lable where the keys are cut. Mr Somerville does not indicate where the power supply comes
from to operate the machine - which would be another cause for concern. There are sufficent numbers of Street
Traders in the Market Place and there is a key cutting service in Spencers Market in the Market Place and in the

Fountain Arcade.

Julie
----- Original Message-----
From: Kay Dewinski
Sent: 27 October 2009 14:10
To: Food_OccSafety DUE; Terry Cowley; Alan Radford; Andrea Jones; David Smith; Julie Jones (L&pP_CP)

Subject: 4/26(0174) - Street Trader Application for John P. Somerville

<< File: Str Trader Somerville.pdf >>

Please see attached application for the grant of a Street Trader Consent in respect of the
above named.

Could | please have your comments within 14 days of this e-mail or as soon as possible.
Many thanks,

Kay X5380
Licensing Clerk




